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Dhahran Dining Hall reopening  

We are pleased to announce the reopening of the Dhahran Dining Hall. For your 

utmost safety, the dining seating areas will remain closed until further notice, 

and the meal orders will be limited to take-away and delivery. 

Operating Hours: 

The following services are available 7 days a week: 

Services  Dhahran Dining Hall 

Pickup Only (Lunch and Dinner) From 12:30-3:30 p.m. 

Home Delivery  From 11 a.m. to 10 p.m.  

 

Home Delivery Service: 

 Delivery may take around 30 minutes.  

 A set menu will be offered daily.  

 You can select your food items from the My Community App or the menu 

posted on the Dhahran Concession Group ShareK page here.  

 Meals will be securely packaged and delivered safely following the FDA 
guidance on Food Safety. 

 You can order by phone using the following phone numbers: 876 5144; 
876 5721; 876 3837; 0539476336; 0508650869. 

 Alternatively, you can place your order by email at 
ardnbqt.dhahran@afs-sa.com.  

 

We will continue taking precautionary measures to prevent the spread of COVID-

19 and protect our customers’ health and safety. For any further information or 

clarification, please contact Concessions@Exchange.Aramco.com.sa. 
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